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Mr. Mahmoud Mahgoub

President of Egyptian Weightlifting Federation

WFA Vice President

Dear Mr. President,

Referring to your application of organizing the 2019 African Senior (M & W)
Weightlifting Championships as one of the approved qualification sports event for the
Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games.

I would humbly like to inform you that the WFA EB Members has been agreed to your
National Federation to organize the 2019 African Senior (M & W) Weightlifting
Championships in your respective country during April 2019.

Kindly send us the confirmation letter for hosting this event, and it should be included
the hosting city and proposed date.

We are very confident that your experience will make the organization of this
championships a successful continental qualification sports event.

Wishing you all success and progress.

Yours sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel

WFA President


